
Tyler, The Creator Shares New
Album IGOR Drops, Video With
Tracee Ellis Ross
 

Tyler, The Creator’s IGOR came out today and he also dropped
the humorous video for “EARFQUAKE” which has an appearance
from Tracee Ellis Ross. IGOR comes two years after Flower Boy
and there are features from Santigold, Kanye West, Solange,
Lil Uzi Vert, Playboy Carti, Charlie Wilson, Jessy Wilson and
ASAP Rocky. Tyler produced IGOR’s cinematic sound that has
hip-hop  and  dance  at  its  core  with  songs  about
relationships.Â  

[youtube id=”HmAsUQEFYGI”]

Media Questions Of The Week

Will Tracee Ellis Ross get a raise for her role on Black-ish
after promising to make less appearances until her slavery is
comparable to Anthony Anderson’s her male co-star?

[youtube id=”y6LLBSD_XMc”]

Is Cary Mulligan right that if Dee Rees were a white man she
would receive offers to direct big movies like Star Wars?
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Chicago West. https://t.co/3MyLwcIzTh

— Kim Kardashian (@KimKardashian) January 19, 2018

Will Kim and Kanye’s new daughter Chicago West love or hate
her name?

 

Kahlil  Joseph:  Music  Is  My
Mistress
[youtube  id=”_zEFHlX4QTc”]  Kahlil  Joseph’s  Music  Is  My
Mistress stars Tracie Ellis Ross, Jesse Williams, artist Kelsy
Lu and Ish of Shabazz Palaces. The 12-minute film shows all of
the cast in different times and spaces as part of a larger
cultural narrative where music is all-encompassing and Ross is
the elusive ‘African royalty who can not be found by Williams.
KENZO Clothing presents the film for their Spring and Summer
2017 collection.
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Globe For Black-ish
[youtube id=”2TQkgElWGzQ”] Tracee Ellis RossÂ won her fist
Golden Globe Award last night and it was for Best Actress in a
Musical or a Comedy for her TV show Black-ish. She thanked her
family and colleagues and dedicated the award to women of
color and colorful people. Ross talked to reporters during her
backstage interview about her connection to the character on
the show and being the first Black woman to win the award in
35 years. Debbie Allen won the Golden Globe for Best Actress
in a Musical or Comedy in 1983 for her role as Lydia Grant on
Fame.

[youtube id=”BK_2hQK1s2k”]
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